
I-295 at U.S. 17 to South of  
Wells Road Interchange 

Improvements and Resurfacing
FIN 435575-1 and 446044-1DISTRICT TWO

CONSTRUCTION OPEN HOUSE

This project (FIN 435575-1) consists of milling and resurfacing, reconstruction, base work, shoulder treatment, 
drainage improvements, curb and gutters, traffic signals, lighting, highway signing, guardrail, sidewalks, gravity 
wall, concrete slope pavement, ITS and other incidental construction on I-295 at U.S. 17 (State Road 15) from 
south of Wells Road to Collins Road in Clay and Duval counties. It includes the following improvements: 

• Widening U.S. 17 from north of the southbound I-295 exit ramp to Collins Road
• Installing new signals at the intersections of U.S. 17 and Wells Road, U.S. 17 and Old Orange Park Road, 

U.S. 17 and Eldridge Avenue and U.S. 17 and the southbound I-295 exit ramps
• Constructing new walls to accommodate sidewalks on U.S. 17 under the I-295 bridges
• Constructing a 10-foot sidewalk on the north side of Eldridge Avenue
• Widening Eldridge Avenue and constructing a 6-foot sidewalk on the south side of the roadway and a 10-

foot sidewalk/bike path on the north side of the roadway
• Realigning the southbound I-295 exit ramps to include three right turn lanes and two left turn lanes
• Realigning the northbound I-295 exit ramps to include three right turn lanes and three left turn lanes
• Adding an additional lane to the southbound I-295 entrance ramp
• Milling and resurfacing existing roadway throughout the project limits

The companion project (FIN 446044-1) consists of milling and resurfacing, base work, shoulder treatment, 
drainage improvements, highway signing, guardrail, concrete slope pavement and other incidental construction 
on I-295 from the Buckman Bridge to west of U.S. 17. 

No lane closures will be permitted between 6 a.m. and 9 p.m. Monday through Thursday or between 6 a.m. 
Friday through 9 p.m. Sunday. No double lane closures will be permitted between 5 a.m. and 10 p.m. Monday 
through Thursday. Lane closures may only occur in one direction of travel at a time. Lane closures for the 
upcoming week are posted every Friday afternoon at www.nflroads.com/trafficreport.

Questions? Contact Community Outreach Specialist Sara Pleasants at  
(386) 269-3490 or Sara.Pleasants@dot.state.fl.us. 

For additional project information, visit www.nflroads.com.

Construction starts: October 2022 
Estimated completion: Late 2024 

   Contractor: Superior Construction Company
Cost: $30.5 million




